
 

 

 

 

Notes from the meeting March 30, 2021 

Sergeant Michelle Kerr opened the meeting with the Rotary Charge 

 

Past President Ric McDonald 

Standing in for President Julie who is enjoying some family time in Hopetoun 

Welcomed all to the meeting 

Welcomed prospective member Sindy Bishop to the meeting 

And introduced his business partner Bill Brockway 

who came along to check us out? 

Guest Speaker Martin Baraiolo was made welcome 

Past President Ric informed members that the board has decided that committee meeting will 

resume 

There are scheduled for each month the week before the monthly board meeting 

And are to be short meeting of 10/15 minutes only 

And immediately following if there is a guest speaker 

 

Club Service   Phil Cordery 

Tuesday May 4 will be a Star Wars theme night 

Come dressed as your favourite Star Wars character 

Fun night with prizes ad Star Wars quiz 

 

The Royal Australian mint has produced uncirculated $5 and $1 coins 

To celebrate 100 years of Rotary in Australia 

4 x $1 coins were purchased and offered to club members at $15 each 

They were quickly snapped up by members 

You can order them online from the Royal Mint website 

 

Some weeks ago when Andy and I Cleaned out the club cupboard at the Golf Club 

Many medical scissors were discovered. 

Members had the option to take them 

 

The Board has approved 4 pop up banners to be purchased 

They are now in print and be available soon 



Thanks to Minuteman press 

 

Late news 

I forgot to mention last night that the board 

Has donated $$1500 to the RAWCS eastern states Flood appeal 

Rotary Australia World Community Service 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 
Grant is an apology next week 

If you can help, contact phil 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 

Michelle Kerr   Community 

 

The order for the new club shirts will be placed next week 

Your last chance for sizes 

You can attend Westate Embroidery  

Corner of Kelvin Road and Jade Street Maddington  

To try on shirts 

 

 



 
 

Team Leader Patrick Bartlett 

Most pleasant weather 

Lots of buyers but less sellers 

$2150 

 

 
John Rechichi took this remarkable seller’s bay picture last week 

Full wedding equipment for sale including cutlery and glasses 

 

 

On March 20, the Perth Rotary club organised a backyard cricket match 

 on the grounds of Government house 

they called on volunteers from other clubs to provide volunteers on the day 

Helping at the BBQ   Rattling cans for donations 

Not sure what our Sandy was doing 

 



 
 

 

The pop-up banners the club has ordered 

 
 

 

 

Fines Master Michelle Kerr 

Raffle drawn by guest speaker Martin Baraiolo 

And won by Clive McCabe 

 

Some of the fines 



Stephen   putting in an apology then turning up 

Sindy distributing easter eggs to all 

Sandy C expecting a new car 

All those with a pocket on their shirt 

Ric     sexist comment 

Ric and Sindy   first members to get covid jab 

FBI   has new catholic church in Kelvin Road 

Guenter not wearing regulation badge 

Anta    exceedingly early to meeting 

Zaneta last in 

Those on BNB Team A asked to make up difference on collection error from March 14 

Figure amended to $2250 and not $2750 

 

 

 

Guest Speaker 

Martin Baraiolo 

Has been working with child abuse unit since 2017 

Currently there are 205 cases being investigated in WA 

Currently there are two major teams operating in our area Armadale and Midland 

Mandatory reporting of cases has been in place since 2006 

And only exceptions are churches 

But if they are working outside the church they must report 

During his presentation Martin took many questionsv from members 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


